
 
 

April 9, 2017 
 
Greetings ECMS Parents and Students, 
 
 

 

East Cary Middle School Nikia Davis, Principal  

School Library Month: The WCPSS Instructional Technology and Library Media Services are celebrating the essential role our 
school libraries and school library media coordinators play in transforming learning and supporting student achievement.  Our 
Media Coordinator, Mrs. Harris, does a great job facilitating lessons, supporting teachers and students, in her role as our Media 
Technology Facilitator. Let’s highlight all of the work that is put into making our Media Center a welcoming environment for all 
students and staff, by sharing the way our program empowers students. This can be done on Social Media with the official 
hashtag #slm17 or with words of affirmation.  
 
Registration for 17-18: Please make sure you review the registration forms and return them back to school as soon as possible.  
Please continue to monitor our Student Services website for additional information about registration. 
 
EOG Testing Schedule: The EOG/EOC Testing schedule for all tracks have been posted to our website. Please review and contact 
our testing coordinator, Mrs. Jenee’ Ethridge with additional questions. 
 
BYOD Reminders: Parents we will continue to reiterate our expectations with students for BYOD at ECMS. Students must 
remember to use their device only when teachers have given permission to use for instruction during their class.  Other 
unauthorized use in the classroom or around campus, will be handled according to our current electronic device guidelines.  
 
Dress Code Reminders: Please remember as the temperature continues to rise, all students are asked to continue to follow the 
dress code guidelines.  Any student who does not adhere to the expectations will addressed according to our current dress code 
guidelines. 
 

What’s Happening @ ECMS this week: 
 Tuesday:4/11-Science Olympiad Meeting 
 Wednesday:4/12-Imps Wonder Wednesday, Fellowship Christian Athletes 
 Thursday:4/13-Tracks 7/2 and 7/3 Field Trip-Fort Macon  

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and 
teaching for the students at East Cary Middle School. 

 
Please reference our website for additional information on the meetings and events occurring on our campus each week, follow 

us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to report. 

 

 

Make it a Great Week and Go IMPS! 

 
East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders! 


